
Dear Families,

As I mentioned in our December Newsletter, 
one of the ways that we will be preparing for 
Christmas is by helping those around us. St. 
Gabriel’s Call is an outreach sponsored by the 
Diocese of Providence Office of Life and Family 
Ministry. Their mission is to support families, 
especially those who may be facing challenges in 
bringing home a new baby. 

Our faith teaches us that Mary had Joseph, her 
husband, and Elizabeth, her cousin, to help support 
her as she raised baby Jesus. Our class will be 
following their model and helping to support new 
families and babies in our area.

On the other side of this letter, you’ll find St. 
Gabriel’s Call’s flyer. We are asking our students to 
donate unwrapped baby clothing, diapers, or 
toiletries to our “Baby Shower for Mary”. Thank you 
so much for your support for these families in the 
greater Providence communities.

Our Baby Shower for Mary will run until 
December 16. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Miss Walters


